
Mrs. Arax H. Chirkinian 
P. 0. Box 33 

January 15, 197 4 

Union City, New Jersey 07087 

Dear Mrs. Chtrkinian: 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your stewardshii 
of St. Va.rtan, and your gift of $100 for tbatppurpose. 

OUr receipt #17785 is enclosed. 

Enclooure 

JA/vb 

Sincerely, 

Jack i ntreasstan 
Executive Director 


